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03.07.15
English
In English we will be looking at silly poetry and particularly tongue twisters. The children will have a go at saying these very quickly and performing them in front of the class. We will also write some of our own alliterative phrases to begin thinking about writing our own tongue twisters.
Maths
In maths we will be using our new laptops to do some activities on Mymaths to practise counting and sequencing skills. We will also be continuing work on telling the time and we have an exciting maths trail planned if the weather stays nice!

Topic
We will look at our final period of history of York this week. This is the Victorian period. There were lots of changes in York during this time including the building of Park Grove School. Can you find out what year our school was built? 

Please remember it is our trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park on Tuesday (7th) please provide your child with an extra water bottle, and sun cream or raincoat weather depending.

In Science we will be doing lots of fun investigations based on the book ‘You can do this’.

We will be looking at changes and preparing the children for the transition to their new classes.

On Friday 10th the children will have their second visit to their new classes.

Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
